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Oregon was one of the first states to implement vote by mail for general elections.  

Vote by Mail was overwhelmingly passed by Oregon voters in1998 by a margin of 2 

to 1!  It has proven to be convenient and secure and allows voters flexibility as to 

when to submit their ballots.  Waiting in long lines in order to vote is archaic, it's 

outrageous how other states subject their voters to hours-long waits in heat and 

inclement weather. To return to in-person voting would be a step backwards.  Please 

vote NO on this bill.  Thankyou. 


